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Press Release: Prime Minister of Malta visited
the European Asylum Support Office

EASO Executive Director met PM Muscat
Dr Robert K. Visser, Executive Director of EASO today held a meeting with Dr
Joseph Muscat, Prime Minister of Malta. The two discussed the Common European
Asylum System, the asylum situation in Malta, and the measures and ways in
which EASO can provide support to Member States, in particular to those Member
States which are under particular asylum pressures. The meeting was held at the
headquarters of the European Asylum Support Office in Malta.

The press release can be downloaded here.
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